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George Krebs was an accomplished and productive Anacortes citizen during its early history.  

He moved to Anacortes in 1903 and kept detailed information about Anacortes for several 

decades.  He was closely acquainted with many of Anacortes’ earliest residents, including 

several of Anacortes Rotary’s Charter Members.  

 

In 1952, George gave a presentation to Anacortes Rotary about his 49 years (up to that 

time) in town.  His presentation was filled with interesting Anacortes history, very detailed 

and colored at times with a sense of humor. 

 

The text of George’s presentation was preserved, and today, at least two copies have 

survived.  One is at the Anacortes Museum, and one was filed and stored by 50-year 

Rotarian, Jim Anderson. 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


